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Oregon vote by mail is empowering, money saving and efficient. It gives you time to 

read over the issues and candidates and mail or drop off your vote. It increases the 

number of voters and allows for greater input. Problems last year were due to DMV 

systems checking the wrong boxes on those who signed up, not due to people trying 

to defraud. Voting should be promoted and easier. Those involved in government are 

more likely to participate in community. They vote, they have a horse in the race. 

They become interested. Claims of fraud are overblown and fear-driven. Please keep 

our vote by mail system! 


